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Nomination of Mr. Nicholas Harvey as Secretary General of the MLAIC 
 
 

 
Dear MLAIC Commission members, 
 
 
Following the announcement that the current Secretary General is retiring at the forthcoming World 

Championship in Italy, the Muzzle Loaders' Association of Great Britain (MLAGB) nominates Mr. 

Nicholas Harvey as Secretary General to be voted on at the next MLAIC delegates meeting. 

 

 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Jon Harper Smith        Nicholas Harvey 
MLAGB Chairman       GB Delegate 
19 April 2024 
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